English

We will be working together in teams to complete some
spelling quizzes and seeing if we can remember some of
the golden spelling rules!

Maths

We will be doing some exciting pop quizzes in teams to
show off all that we have learnt this year and what super-
stars we all are!

SRE

We will be having a PSHE focus this week to prepare the
children for their new school year and to talk about any
worries they may have about the changes ahead.
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